
Sheridan Gump, Metz, WV.
Reconsider letting the Mountain Valley Pipeline continue to infringe on 

landowners rights in West Virginia. Surely there can be a way that the 
pipe line can be built without taking property from landowners who do not 
want the life style that they have worked so hard to maintain taken from 
them. Most WV citizens want what is best for the state but nobbody needs 
property taken so big corporations can pad their own pockets without even 
negotiating fairly by letting the consenting landowners share in the 
continuous value this pipe line gives to a company but only a 1 time 
payment to the landowner that seems undervalued. There has to be away 
that these pipelines can be built with consenting landowners. Please stop 
the MVP project  from taking US citizens rights untill a fair compromise 
can be developed. I urge you to consider WV citizens rights in this case 
and any future cases of similar .

Thanks for your time,
Sheridan Gump
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